
11/14/2007 

Ms. Doris Estrada 
70 CR 6050 
Farmington, NM 87401 
destrada@rlbayless.com 
505-326-2659 

Dear Governor Richardson, 

I am writing regarding the Pit Rule 50 that the OCD is currently holding hearings 
on. The proposed regulations would be detrimental to our state's economy. Oil & 
gas drilling would be drastically reduced and the loss of jobs and state revenue 
would be significant. 

I ask that you take a look at Rule 50 and please take action against letting it 
become law. 

Sincerely, 

Doris Estrada 


